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IBLAND NAVIGATION CORPORATION,
TOKYO.
17th December, 1958

Messrs. Lloyd's Register of Shipping,
Yokohama

Dear Sirs,

S.8. "PACIFIC MARINER"
Teil Shaft Survey

In reply to your letter dated 10th inst,
concerning the captioned subjct, our Principals
request you to arrange your Iondon Head Office to
extend The Tail Shaft Survey to May, 1959, at that
time this vessel will be scheduled for next annual
drydocking,

Your kind attention and early approval to
the above extention of said Tail Shaft Survey will
be much appreciated,

Yours faithfully,

ISLAND NAVI GATION CORP,

Signed.,

B.J., PEARSON
Director & Manager,
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